
The Springs at Santa Rita HOA 

President’s report – April 9, 2024 

 

 

• Worked on dumpster waste removal (thanks Lee and Mark for assistance) 

and billing issues (thanks Sharon) with Republic concerning the Grounds 

dumpster near the OK Corral. 

• Responded by letter to concerns raised by two different residents. 

• Gave permission for John Grahame of Dark Skies Southern Arizona and 

Green Valley News to spend time in The Springs observing our lighting 

situation.  

• Worked with Double T Sign Co. and Rick and Victor for new animal waste 

and leash law warning signs 

• Attended Volunteer Appreciation Party. Thank you to Karen Mitchell and 

Becky Meinking for their hard work to make all the food and supplies 

appear, be served, and cleaned up. Thanks to Dan Ridder and his wonderful 

entertainment.  

• Reviewed proposed Arizona legislation that may impact our HOA. The Board 

will review it and respond to GVC’s request to send our reaction to the 

Governor. 

 

 

Bruce Grieshaber 

President 


